Olde Marco Condominium Association, Inc.

To: 		Unit Owners			

From: 	Dan Sheridan, President 

Date:		October 16, 2024

Re: 		Summit Broadband Fiber Optic Installation


[bookmark: _GoBack]Summit is about to commence the install of fiber optic cable for our internet and TV service.  They will be commencing next Monday October 21 with the following units - Tarpon 214, 314, and  414 and Dolphin 217, 317 and 417.  Then they will be moving on to other units in rapid succession.  ALL owners need to immediately insure that Brett Bond at Resort Management has access to your unit (front door and owner’s closet) as required by law.  Brett can be reached at bbond@resortgroupinc.com 



